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Dear Parents & Carers 

Tuesday March 26th 2019—Whole School Visit to St Albans Cathedral 

As part of our curriculum on different religions and their communities, a visit has been arranged 
to St Albans Cathedral.    The class teachers and teaching assistants will be accompanying the 
children. We will travel by coach to St Albans.  

There will be activities throughout the day, including Easter trails, stained glass window and clay 
workshops.    

May we ask you to provide a packed lunch for your child, including two drinks. Please note, the 
lunch should not include any nuts.   

A voluntary donation of £13.90 per child is requested towards the entrance fee to the Abbey 

and activities, cost of the coach and insurance.  No child will be refused from going on the outing 

through financial hardship. Please contact the office if you need assistance.   

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return by Wednesday March 20th 2019. 

Kind regards 

 

Suzanne Powell 

Head Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….…………... 

Whole school trip to St Alban’s Cathedral –  March 26th 2019  

 

CHILD’S NAME _______________________________   CLASS:  ————————— 

 

   I give permission for my child to attend the visit to St Albans Cathedral and travel to and from 

the Cathedral by coach 

  My child will take a packed lunch (no nuts) plus two drinks 

   I have paid the contribution of £13.90 via ParentPay. 

 

Signed:         Dated:  

 

 

 

 

 

12 March 2019 

 


